
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 Welcome to 1st grade!  I hope that everyone had a 

wonderful summer.  My name is Semone Wilborn and I 

am very happy to be your child’s teacher.  I will be 

teaching 1st grade Math and Science.    

 We can stay in touch with each other through 

ClassDojo and also by email.  My email is 

wilborns@jacksonk12.org.  I will check my email on a daily 

basis.  You can also contact me at school.  I look forward 

to teaching your child!! 

 

Thank you, 

Semone Wilborn 
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